
 
 

 

 

 

Learning Year Design Working Group 

 

Charge 

The Learning Year Design Working Group is charged with reimagining UTA’s academic calendar 

and course scheduling practices to better serve students, faculty, and the university community. 

With a focus on maximizing learning opportunities throughout the full calendar year, the 

committee will explore innovative ways to increase access, support timely degree completion, 

and make more effective use of classroom space and instructional resources. This work will align 

with UTA’s broader goals of flexibility, student-centered planning, and strategic resource 

stewardship—ensuring our academic calendar and course schedules are as dynamic and 

forward-thinking as our students. 
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